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Ayrshire, United Kingdom Divers working on the Largs Promenade Ferry Pier discovered an
unexploded torpedo buried within the underwater structure of the pier. The workers called the Royal
Navy to report their unusual and potentially dangerous find. The Royal Navy dispatched an EOD
team from Faslane Naval Base to respond and provide technical support. The pier was closed and a
100-meter safe area was established during the 4-hour incident. 

The EOD team safely removed the torpedo from the underwater structure and transported the UXO
for off-site disposal. No injuries were reported but some ferry passengers were stranded for several
hours due the cancellation of ferry service during the response. The exact type of Torpedo was not
reported. 
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